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June 6, 2023
To Whom It May Concern:

RE: 2023-04-019 FLOOD CONTROL CONSTRUCTION SERVICES-NOTICE OF AWARD

The evaluating committee along with the approval from, Mr. Jones, Flood Commissioner, a
determination has been issued, to award all seven contractors, whom submitted their proposals.

The contracts for awards are being offered on behalf of Sierra County and the Sierra County
Flood Commission, based on the capabilities of each contractor to preform any flood control
construction projects.

Each contract will be placed on the June agenda, for County Commission, signature approval.
Any work solicited for future projects shall require a fully executed agreement and a current
purchase order in place, for each project. All insurances and licenses are required to be current
prior to beginning work.

Once contracts are in place, the Flood Commission, will do selections and notify the contractor
and the Chief Procurement Officer, on which project they will be working on, which contractor
(s) have been selected and cost for work to be performed. A purchase order will be submitted.
Projects, over $25,000.00 shall require a bond.

Should the County require any services, one of the contractors, who followed the RFP and
provided a price list, will be selected for services and notified of any potential projects under this
award. Work shall be primarily done under the oversite of the Flood Commissioner.

We appreciate everyone who took the time to submit their proposals and look forward to
working with all of you. Contracts will be updated and submitted for signatures and review at a
later date. If there are any questions, or concerns, please, do not hesitate to reach out. Thank you.

Regards,

A

Jocelyn Holguin, CPO
County of Sierra



